
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Infection Control Guidelines 

 

You will, I am sure, appreciate that the environment of the Police Treatment Centres is such that common cold, 

flu, diarrhoea, vomiting and similar infections, can spread very quickly amongst our Patients. 

In the event that you or other members of your household display any such symptoms in the 48 hours prior to 

your stay, I would ask that you postpone your stay rather than risk causing contamination to others. 

If you require advice, please contact the Nurse on duty: 

Telephone: St Andrews 01423 504 448 

  Castlebrae   01764 664 369 

 

Should you wish to postpone your stay, please contact the Centre you are due to visit on the afore mentioned 

telephone numbers. You should also contact your force Occupational Health Unit/Force Federation directly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Patrick Cairns MBE, DL, MA, BA (Hons) 

Chief Executive 

For The Police Treatment Centres 

                 
                                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


